
Report of the Canterbury Waste Subcommittee to the Council meeting of 28 July 2005 

6. ENVIRONMENT CANTERBURY - MEMBERSHIP CANTERBURY JOINT STANDING COMMITTEE 
 
 The Subcommittee considered a report from Zefanja Potgieter (Senior Resource Planner Solid Waste, 

Christchurch City Council) on issues relating to the potential membership of Environment Canterbury 
on the Canterbury Joint Standing Committee (the Committee). 

 
 The report outlined the background and issues relating to membership. 
 
 The Subcommittee resolved that Christchurch City Council staff develop a formal proposal on 

Environment Canterbury becoming a member of the Canterbury Joint Standing Committee for 
consideration by the Subcommittee. 

 
 


